
Certification of ARRA funds at Fort Hancock I.S.D. 
 
As Superintendent of Fort Hancock I.S.D., I hereby certify pursuant to Division 
A, Title XV, Subtitle A, Section 1511 of the American Recovery and 
Reinvestment Act (ARRA), Public Law 111-5, that the infrastructure investment 
listed below has received the full review and vetting required by law and that the 
infrastructure investment is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars.  For 
information about ARRA funds, link to http://www.recovery.gov/. 
 
Jose Franco, Superintendent 
Fort Hancock I.S.D. 
 
Project:  Remodel classroom for use as the Adaptive P.E. room 
 
Description:  Remodel a classroom by sheetrocking walls and painting.  Raising 
floor 4 inches with concrete.  Adding a 3 ton AC/Heat unit.  New ceiling with T-5 
lighting.  Refinish millwork on cabinets for storage.  Laying of sports flooring. 
Room to be remodeled is 20’by 32’.  New sidewalk for handicap access.  New 
door for the entrance of the room. 
 
Estimated total cost of project: $48, 800  
 
Amount of ARRA funds to be used is $48,800 


